
Re-open Parks, Shelters, and BJCC 

 

Playgrounds – Open Friday Sept. 4th (late afternoon) 

Splash Pad – will remain closed and we will schedule the winterization 

Shelters – Remove CAUTION Tape Friday and remove about ½ of the picnic tables. Leaving 8-9 under the 

Large Shelter and 4-5 under the medium shelter. NO RENTALS UNTIL OCTOBER 

Should large groups begin to gather under the shelters Park Aides are instructed to call the Police 

Department to assist with diverting the group.  

Stage Restrooms – Open M-F 8am – 8pm, 9am – 6pm Saturday and 1-6pm Sunday. These hours will be 

prominently displayed on the doors, social media and website. We will up the cleaning to 2 to 3x/day, 

spaying with the electrostatic sprayer every 4 hours. We will keep a log of cleaning times. 

BJCC – will be open the walking track and workout room monitoring the number of people beginning 

Tuesday Sept. 8th  Masks will need to be worn in and out of the building and temperature checks upon 

arrival. Hours will remain the same, with the exception of the day’s classes are held in the evening. 

Cleaning 3x/day restrooms and workout room. Cleaning will take place before/after any program or 

class. 

Classes/Programs – Start adding classes beginning mid-Sept. and adding each week and be fully open 

by late October.  

Masks will be mandatory and temperature checks upon arrival.  

Self Defense – allow to return in Oct., social distance students and just do form work. NO SPARRING/NO 

MORE THAN 25 STUDENTS AT A TIME 

Cheer – Is considered a contact sport but Young champions has written guidelines that state students 

will NOT have contact with each other and all instructors and volunteers will wear masks. Allowed to 

return in Oct. with no more than 25 students per class.  

Painting/Cookie Decorating/etc.  – will return with socially distancing students/masks will be mandatory 

PickleBall – Limited to 12 people, allowed to return mid-Sept.  

Cardio Funk will return the first Tuesday in Oct. with social distancing 

Basketball – is considered a contact sport so we cannot open the court 

Sr. Exercise – can return with social distancing students 

Pre-school open gym will not return until 2021 

Field Trips will resume n  2021 

 

 


